From: Holtermann, Michael

To: Giannini, Trip
Subject: Fw: 17384 (1414 Chambers Project)
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 10:51:12 AM

From: Brenden Law af <bsurfabeachbreak@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 10:22 AM

To: Holtermann, Michael <mholtermann@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: 17384 (1414 Chambers Project)

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments.

I am writing in support of the proposed agriculture project at 1414 Chambers Road. This project is
positive for the community as a whole. Karl Benemann was born in Petrolia and is a good neighbor.
He consistently supports the local fund raising events and deserves the opportunity to be able to
work the land and provide for his family and help other locals like myself do the same. I work and
have worked with Cisco on various agriculture projects and have come to respect his values and his
own respect for the community. In a time where many permitted farms are visible by all and impact
many, this proposed project is tucked away in a location that impacts very few. My wife and I live
at 29295, at the intersection of Chambers Road and Mattole Road, and would love to see the
Benemann family afforded this opportunity, they are locals that always stay mindful of our small
community.

Brendon & Ashley Law
PLN 2021-17384

Sent from my iPhone
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